

Alternate Guardian Pick-up Permission form for Kids on Campus

Dear Parents/Guardians,

For your child's protection, please send this form to camp with your child in the event that you are unable to pick-up your camper and need a guardian to arrive in your place. Have a safe and happy summer.

lease print	
Camper's Name	
Camp's Name they are in	
Date (s) of Pick up	
Parent's name	
Parent's daytime phone number	
Person who will come for your child	
Person's relationship to your child	
Guardian's phone number	
Guardian's email address	
Does your camper know that this guardian will be picking him/her up? If not, do you need us to info your camper?	rm
Parent/Guardian Signature	
Thank you!	